
N E W S L E T T E R
TWO NEWSLETTERS
To the new people joining, welcome! I am
excited for all who are going to continue this
journey with me through these emails. This is
the first time I am making two different
newsletters, one in Danish and one in English.
There is not going to be any difference other
than the language, so don’t feel like you’re
missing out.

CHANGES FOR THE BETTER MARCH 18, 2024

25TH BIRTHDAY 
This month I turned 25. And as a Danish
tradition, if you are not married by 25, you get
a buttload of cinnamon thrown at you.
However, as I work in scaffolding, my
colleagues felt obligated to be the ones to
throw it, and let’s just say they did not hold
back, with a solid 2,5 kilos (5,5 pounds) of
cinnamon and a leaf blower to blow it all over
the place. Don’t worry, the shower was close
by!

FAMILY DINNER
My little sister has her birthday just two days
after mine, so we usually celebrate it
together. She turned 18! She is the youngest,
and now we are all adults. We celebrated
with good sushi, and it was an amazing time.
Then more family came over during the
weekend to continue the celebration, and it
felt really good being celebrated at home
after having spent my birthday apart from
family for 2 years.

Prayer request:
Getting fully funded to staff at Colorado Springs YWAM.
Fully equipped to serve the Lord.
Peace about leaving Denmark for now.


